
Are you prepared for 
future flooding?
JOIN US TO LEARN MORE ABOUT POTENTIAL FLOOD 
RISKS IN YOUR COMMUNITY

Los Angeles County is updating its 
Floodplain Management Plan and would 
like to hear from residents and property 
owners in unincorporated communities 
like yours about:

Flood risks at your home or 
on property you own

Your home’s and community’s 
experiences with flooding 

What you need to prepare for 
a flood emergency

Your participation will also help determine 
how we can act together to reduce flood 
risks to your community and property. 

Thursday, July 18, 2024 

6 - 8 PM 

The Lodge at Malibou Lake

29033 Lake Vista Dr, 

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

For more information call the  
LA County Flood Zone Hotline  
at (626) 458-4321 or visit  
https://pw.lacounty.gov/wmd/
NFIP/FMP2025/ to learn more.

Attend a Public 
Meeting


